
 
 

                                         
 

  
  

 
 

 

 

  
 
    

 
 

     
 

 
 

 
 

   
 

 
    

 
  

 
   

  
  

   
  

 
   

 
   

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

  
 
  
 

U.S. Department 230 Peachtree Street N.W. 
of Transportation Suite 2100 

Atlanta, GA 30303 
Pipeline and Hazardous
Materials Safety 
Administration 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: Tom martin@kindermorgan.com 

March 6, 2025 

Thomas Martin 
President/CEO 
Tennessee Gas Pipeline Company, LLC 
1001 Louisiana Street 
Suite 1000 
Houston, TX 77002 

Re: CPF No. 2-2024-009-CAO 

Dear Mr. Martin: 

On February 7, 2024, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) 
issued to Tennessee Gas Pipeline Company, LLC, pursuant to 49 CFR § 190.233, a Corrective 
Action Order in the above-referenced case.  This Order included a requirement to take corrective 
actions on your pipeline. PHMSA issued an amended Corrective Action Order on February 9, 
2024, amending certain of the corrective actions related to shutdown of the pipeline.  Based on 
our review of the documentation you have provided, PHMSA has determined that you have 
complied with the terms of the Order and the amended Order. 

Accordingly, this case is now closed, and no further action is required.  Thank you for your 
cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

James A. Urisko 
Director, Southern Region, Office of Pipeline Safety 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 
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